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08/06/2022  17:10:532022/0116/P SUPPRT Linda Support as this design is consistent with the design of existing roof extensions at nos 24-32 Elliott Square, 

The set back is in keeping with that of the Quickswood houses which also back on to Adelaide Road. As a 

result the roof extension will be far less imposing both when viewed from below and in terms of looking out on 

to neighbouring houses. There is no invasion of any other property's privacy,

Taking a longer term view, 1 and 2 above ensure a more aesthetically desirable outcome as more properties 

take advantage of this roof extension potential,

The proposed design and build materials improve both the energy and emissions efficiencies of the property.
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